- <) Guelph Hydro

Electric Systems Inc.

November 7, 2011

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board,

2300 Yonge St.

Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Canada

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc. (Guelph Hydro) Application for an

Exemption from its Mandated Date for 2,482 Small Commercial Customers

In accordance with the OEB’s Letter of Direction dated November 2, 2011, Guelph Hydro
informs the Board that the Notice of Application and Written Hearing relating to Guelph
Hydro’s application for an exemption from its mandated time-of-use pricing date for 2,482
small commercial customers was posted to Guelph Hydro’s website on November 2, 2011.
In addition, a copy of the Application file number EB-2011-0365 is made available for public
review at Guelph Hydro’s office and it was also posted on Guelph Hydro’s website.

Should there be any questions, please contact me at the number below.

Respectfully Submitted,

flslf

Cristina Birceanu

Manager of Regulatory Affairs
Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc.
395 Southgate Drive,

Guelph, ON N1G 4Y1

Telephone - 519-837-4735

Mobile - 226-218-2150

Email - chirceanu@guelphhydro.com
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